

Hardenhuish School A High Performing Academy

June 2024

Dear Parent

A Level Results

A Level results will be available for collection at **8.00 am** from A3/4 on **Thursday, 15 August 2024.** If you wish a relative or friend to collect your results you <u>must</u> send a signed letter of authorisation with the collector, and they must bring a form of photographic ID to confirm their identity. Results will <u>not</u> be given over the telephone or emailed under any circumstances. If you require the results to be posted to you, please supply a stamp-addressed envelope (C5 size please).

Sixth Form staff will be in A Centre from 8.00 am until 10.30 am on **Thursday, 15 August**, should you have any concerns with your results.

A Level Certificates

A Level certificates will be available for collection from Reception on **Monday, 9 December 2024.** If you wish a relative or friend to collect your certificates, you <u>must</u> send a signed letter of authorisation with the collector. Certificates which are not collected will be destroyed after one year. At present it will cost around £40.00 per board to have them reissued.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs M Kyprianides Examinations Officer